<u>Lower Junior Newsletter</u> <u>Friday 1st March</u>



'We believe in the power of YET!'

Hello everyone, what a wonderful week of fun and excitement we have had! Within English we had to identify what had caused damage to our playground and left a trail of carrots. After looking through the school CCTV, we found it to be a woolly mammoth! We are now going to be writing a newspaper report about this crime.

In maths we have been exploring capacity and mass as well as the grid method.

During science the children studied soil and identified the different layers of

soil.

Reminders:

To celebrate World Book Day on 7th March, children can come to school dressed in 'comfy clothes' or a book character costume if they wish. Our official book character dress-up day is in October so this one is optional.

Homework!

Maths - Times table practice.

English Reading for pleasure at home. Please send in photographs of videos of your child reading to an audience at home.

Spelling practice.

Stars of the Week

.T1

Belle White

Frankie Bason

Mason Willan

J2

Kinza Javaid

Leo Farragher

Penny Kerrigan



Have a lovely weekend together from

Mr Jennings & Miss Jones!

PE: We will be outside for PE this term working on Athletics.

Y4 children will continue to go swimming on a Monday.

Y3 children will take part in gymnastics on a Monday